11URO005

RE: Legal Non Conforming

To: The City of Rapid City,

Sliante, LLC is applying for a Legal Non-Conforming Permit to allow On-Site Sale of Liquor. The
location is 510 9™ Street, Rapid City, SD. The location was home to Murphy’s Bar. The permit would
allow liquor to be sold at that address in a Gastro Pub and Patio environment. We request that the City
grant Sliante, LLC a conditional use permit for the new pub. The previous owners of Murphy’s had
served liquor for almost 20-years at the same address.

Sincerely,

Anthony Demaro
Applicant/Agent

RECEIVED

FEB 2 8 2011

Rapid City Growty
Management Department



